
AGENDA OF THE
Governor’s Executive Residence Commission


Meeting
Thursday, April 6, 2023
603 East South Temple Street
Salt Lake City, Utah
9:30 am

Members of the public who would like to speak in this meeting should contact Cee Cee Niederhauser at least 24 hours prior to the meeting at cniederhauser@utah.gov

(Information)	1.	Welcome
			Chair Jesselie Anderson	9:30 am

 (Action)	2.	Approval of the Minutes of the August 4, 2022 and November 3, 2022 Meeting
			Chair Jesselie Anderson 	9:35 am

(Information)	3.	Governor’s Mansion Update
			Lynda Horne, Mansion Manager	9:40 am

(Information)	4.	Legislative Updates from 2023 Session
Jim Russell	9:55 am
DFCM Director Jim Russell will provide updates on the recent Legislative
session.

(Information)	5.	Master Plan for Block 407
Jim Russell	10:05 am
Jim Russell will review the plan to move forward with the Master
[bookmark: _GoBack]Plan for Block 407

(Information)	6.	Future Plans for the Glendinning Mansion as Part of the Master Plan
Lt. Bryce Rowser, UHP	10:15 am
Lt. Rowser will review the future plans for the Glendinning Mansion

(Information)	7.	Public Comment	10:25 am

(Information)	8.	Suggested Next Meeting – Thursday, July 6, 2023	10:30 am

			
			ADJOURNMENT

Following the meeting, Lt. Bryce Rowser will lead the group on a walk-through of the Glendinning Mansion and the Carriage House.


Notice of Special Accommodation During Public Meetings – In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during this meeting should notify CeeCee Niederhauser 801-957-7230 (TDD 538-3696) at least three days prior to the meeting. Access to the north parking lot inside the mansion grounds is available with a disabled parking permit.  Assistance is provided for any visitor needing elevator access both on the exterior and interior of the building.
This information and all other Governor’s Executive Residence Commission information is available on our web site at:  https://dfcm.utah.gov/ and on the public notice website https://secure.utah.gov
